Sent: 19/10/2024 11:18:49 AM
Subject: Application 2024/1216

To whom it may concern

| wish to place an objection in relation to the above application at North Harbour marina. The
proposed works will involve the removal of a number of moorings which will severely
disadvantage the boat owners reliant on the same. The increase in depth in the channel
which will allow large boats into the currently quiet and peaceful marina will severely disrupt
and damage the marine life and ecology of that area of the harbour. The increase in the jetty
to allow more and larger boats to dock will have the same negative impact on the local
wildlife. The peace and enjoyment of the current boat owners who use the moorings and jetty
at the marina will also be highly negatively impacted by the disruptive and destructive impact
of this construction and the introduction of larger, more polluting boats to the area. The native
plants, animals and fish will be harmed by the application. | implore the council to not allow
the interests of private profit to destroy what is keeping this unspoiled corner of the harbour
pristine and unique.

Kind regards

Lucy Meadley



